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Bryant, Kristen

Subject: FW: Please share with the HPB

From: Nicole Nesberg <nicole.nesberg@sfcollege.edu>
Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2021 3:22 PM

To: Simmons, Jason A. <simmonsja@cityofgainesville.org>
Subject: Please share with the HPB

Attn: Historic Preservation Board

With deep regret | must resign my commission with the board. | have received a promotion from Santa Fe
College which includes a course meeting T/Th at 6 p.m. in direct conflict with board meetings. | very much
appreciate my time on this board and have learned a great deal. | hope in the future to join this or another city
board as | value what we do for the community.

Best of luck. V/r Prof. Nicole Nesberg

Effective 7/28/2021



